
From: mmsalmon@aol.com <mmsalmon@aol.com> 
Sent: Saturday, April 27, 2024 11:14:22 AM 
To: Padilla, Ingrid <cityclerk@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 
Subject: Article about SB9 and rezoning 
  
Hi Ingrid - Could you please share this article as soon as possible with the Brisbane City 
Council, the Brisbane Planning Commission, our attorney, Tom McMorrow, Planning 
Staff and the City Manager? 
 
I am requesting that we postpone making any decisions or holding hearings on Zoning 
Text and Map Amendment 2024-RZ-1.  This rezoning will have a very severe impact on 
Brisbane. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Respectfully, Michele Salmon 
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